

United States Department of the Interior

BUREAU OF LAND MANAGEMENT

Carson City Field Office 5665 Morgan Mill Rd. Carson City, NV 89701 (702) 885-6000

> In Reply Refer To: 4110 (NV032)

OCT 2 3 1998

Dear Interested Public:

The Carson City Field Office is renewing Richard C. Huntsberger's Term Permit. It involves the grazing use in the Churchill Canyon Allotment.

A Final Multiple Use Decision was issued on August 18, 1995. There will be no changes in the total number of animal unit months of specified livestock grazing, authorized period of use, kind of livestock, or class of livestock. The terms and conditions have been modified to comply with the Standards and Guidelines established by the Sierra Front-Northwestern Great Basin Resource Advisory Council. If you have any information pertaining to this proposed action, please provide it prior to October 31, 1998.

Sincerely,

Robert R. Mead

Rangeland Management Specialist

Nobert R. Meal

Renewable Resources

Enclosures (1)

1. Map of the Churchill Canyon Allotment

